
 
 
Mar 26, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Algoma Power Inc. – Intention to File 2020 Cost of Service Application 

(EB-2019-0019) 

 

In response to the OEB’s November 27, 2018 letter with respect to Applications for 2020 Electricity 
Distribution Rates, please be advised that Algoma Power Inc. (API) intends to file an application for rates 
effective January 1, 2020 on a cost of service basis.  API intends to file this application on or about April 
26, 2019, and will further advise the OEB in writing of any changes to this intention. 
 
Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
Original signed by: 
 
 
Greg Beharriell, P.Eng. 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Phone: 905.871.0330 Ext.3278 
RegulatoryAffairs@FortisOntario.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2 Sackville Road, Suite A • Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario P6B 6J6 

Tel: 705-256-3850 • Fax: 705-759-2218 • www.algomapower.com 

http://www.algomapower.com/

